LAURENTIDE GoOMPANY, LIMITED.

GRAND MERE,P.Q.CANADA.
February 26th, 1923,

General Sir Arthur Currie, G. C. M. G. ,
McGill University,

Montreal, P. Q.

My dear Sir Arthur:e-

I certainly would ve glad to do anything
I could for both you and MeGill, and I have only delayed
in writing you this letter until I had my plans so arranged
that I could tell you definitely. I am going to Winnipeg
the latter part of this week, but I feel safe in saying that
I will be back in time to attend your luncheon on Friday the
9th, and in introducing Dr. Williams I will be glad to say
a word or two about my enthusiasm in this work, based on the
experience we have had here at Laurentide.

With kind regards,

Sincerely/Z?urS.
‘/CK/“-’LJ‘_.*\\/,_V :

G. CHAHOON, Jr.
President.




